
 
From: Lorraine Roberts [mailto:LRoberts@losanihomes.com]  

Sent: October-16-17 9:09 AM 

To: Bedioui, Ida 

Cc: Robichaud, Steve; William Liske 

Subject: FW: Sign Variance Application appeal for 430 McNeilly Road, Stoney Creek 

 

Good Morning Ida, 

My apologies, we are having some I.T. issues and I’m just seeing your email now.  We 

met with Steve Robichaud last week and have agreed to table our application 

indefinitely while we work through some of the details. 

 

 

  

Lorraine Roberts 

Land Development Manager 

 


